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Firemen Parade for a Distinguished Visitor 

 

 
 

 
 

The firemen were on parade at Darnall, Sheffield, yesterday, for an inspection by Mr W. 

E. Norwood, H.M. Inspector of Fire Services. 
 

Top: Mr Norwood accompanied by the Lord Mayor, Ald. Harold Slack, Divisional Officer 

Frank Peel (second right) and the Fire Chief, Mr. Ben Jones (right) pauses along the 

ranks. 
 

Above: The Lord Mayor presents a long service and good conduct medal to Fireman H. 

Whittaker. 


